
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Chris Bergman, 

 

Tonight Governor Reynolds announced a new emergency proclamation that 
identified new mitigations in fighting the ongoing pandemic and curbing the 
looming healthcare emergency. 

 

She announced that all indoor extracurricular activity performances would be 
limited to 2 parents in attendance per participant and that all spectators must be 
masked. 

 

I reached out to the Iowa Department of Education for clarification and they 
stated that this would apply to all music concerts and musical performances.  

 

The proclamation goes into effect at midnight tonight - 11/16/2020. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Alan Greiner 

Iowa High School Music Association 


